
Town Administrators Office

To: Board of Selectmen

From: William Chenard, Acting Town Administrator

Date: 1/5/2018

Re: Cable Advisory Board

The Cable Advisory Board has had trouble obtaining a quorum at their scheduled meetings. In 
fact they have been unable to have a meeting for several months. The chair, Hank Szretter, and 
I discussed appointing the members of the Information Systems Advisory Board (ISAB) to the 
Cable Advisory Board. The members have very good technical knowledge that can cross over 
between the two Boards. 

This proposal was discussed at the ISAB on December 20th. The members agreed to serve 
pending a Board of Selectmen decision.  Members of the ISAB include;

Hank Szretter, Chair James Hannon
Lawrence Drolet Aaron Miri 
Todd Gillenwater Matt Steinberg
Paul Gorman 
 

Members of the Cable Advisory Board include;

Hank Szretter 
Paul Gorman 
Arnold G. Pinsley 
Alan Segel 

I would recommend that the Board appoint the members of the ISAB to be members of the 
Cable Advisory Board. 


